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The October meeting will be held on Saturday, October 26 at 9:00.
We meet at the Ninth Street Methodist Church in Cambridge.
The Host for this meeting, supplying the treats to go along with the coffee
is Carl and Vickie Keefer.

Qur speaker for the meeting is WAYNE E. MOTTS. REALLY, THIS MONTH,
WAYNE MOTTS REALLY WILL BE SPEAKING. Wayne is a native of Groveport,
OH. He holds two degrees in history and has been a licensed battlefield guide at the
Gettysburg National Military Park for twenty-five years. He was the curator of the
Cumberland County Historical Society in Carlisle, Penn. from 2002-2004 and the
artifact collections manager at the Adams County Historical in Gettysburg from
2004-2005. In 2003 he was named executive director of the society, a position he
held for seven years. He became the CEO of the National Civil War Museum, in
Harrisburg, Penn. in the spring of 2012,

Wayne will be using sources from the National Museum to tell us about major
Paolitical and Social issues of the Civil War. YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS THIS ONE.

SEPTEMBER'S PROGRAM

Roger Micker had a very interesting program at this meeting. Roger used many of the
prominent and interesting people of the early 1860's to give us an idea of the political and
social atmosphere of the Antebellum period. It gave a good incite as to why the war was
fought.
And No, the picture at the right is not of Roger Micker but of John Calhoun.

QUESTION OF THE MONTH

What Civil War officer spoke these last words:
"They couldn't his an elephant at this distance"?

EDITOR'S NOTE
Please send any information you would like to have in the newsletter to me a week ahead of the meeting. Phone:
638-2126 E-mail: irishman1020@hotmail.com or Ralph McCready, 8600 Oakland Rd. Chandlersville, OH 43727
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OCTOBER MEETING

Cur October meeting will be held Saturday, October 23 at 3:00. As usual, it be held at the Minth Street United Methodist Church.
Beverly Justice will be the hostess and supply treats to go with the coffee.

Ed Chapdelaine will be the speaker and will talk on "General Lee and the 2nd Battle of Manassas”

Question of the 150 YEARS AGO Future
Month In 1860 Grace Bedell, an 11 year-old Prog rams

fram Westfield, Mew York, writes A tentative schedule for future
Abraham Lincoln a letter suggesting he

would look better if he grew a beard.

programs includes Ran Parry
speaking on "Sherman”,
Lincoln does. Andy Warhala - "The Battle of
Franklin®, Gal Rice Porraying ane
of the Givil YWar Generals and
Wayne Hogue speaking on "The
last Ship Down”, the story of a
mouthern warship that was not
infarmed that the Givil War was
over until three maonths later.

EASY QUESTION:

Who wasthe Union commander at the
Battle of
Second Manassas?

HARD QUESTION:
YWhat Union general was executed by
Confederate guerrillas in Tennessee?

AT OUR SEPTEMBER MEETING

Richard Troup presented a very interesting program on "Relics and
Feminiscences”. He has a very good collection of Civil war arifacts,
bany of which he found at garage sales. paying little for them at the
time. His greatest purchase was two tree stumps taken from a Civil
war battlefield. They were full of canon balls and conical artillery shot
aswell as minnie balls. He bought two of ther for $100. They now
have a value of about %7000 apiece and are displayed at the
McConnelsville Histarical mussum.




